
Dear N .1-I Public Utilities Commission,

“We the People object to a water increase.”

Please, Please do not let Pittsfield Aqueduct Co. Inc. or Pennichuck water go
up on rates

1. Very poor timing for families to absorb paying higher water costs.

2. The water companies knew what they were buying (junk systems in
bad disrepair)

3. The water companies expect the state to bail them out of their junk
systems they bought at a discount price.

So PLEASE, PLEASE do not allow these water companies to get away with
“temporary” rate increases. If anything you should look into unethical trade
practices.

Thank you,
Joe General Public

P.S.
All we do is pay and pay and pay
-Please Help Us! -

It~s your duty as a public servant.


